
 

 

Dear 

PROPOSED ZEBRA CROSSING ON GREYTHORN DRIVE, WEST BR IDGFORD – PUBLIC 
NOTIFICATION 

Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to install 
a zebra crossing on the existing raised ramped plateau on Greythorn Drive, West Bridgford, 
approximately 18 metres south of Walcote Drive. The crossing will provide a safer crossing point for 
pedestrians crossing the road. The location is shown on the attached drawing (H/SLW/3227/01) and 
notice. The proposed zebra crossing will consist of a controlled zone (length of white zig-zag lines) 
where waiting and loading will be prohibited at all times. The existing dropped kerbs will be retained 
to allow access to existing driveways. 
 
Any observations on these proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter or email, by 9th  
March 2020 . If your comments are in the form of an objection to the proposals, please clearly state 
this and the reasons for your objection. If the objection cannot be resolved, it will be reported through 
the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any details you provide may be shared 
with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. If you’d like to find out more about how we use 
your data, please see our Privacy Notice: www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Yours 

 
 
Steph Walford 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 977 4742 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

   

  
My ref:  HW30219 

    Date:  11th February 2020 
  


